
Re: Bill HB1171 Declaration of Rights – Right to Reproductive Liberty 

Let it be known that I stand against this bill and find it extremely offensive on many levels but primarily 

since it does not address the age of the people whose rights it purports to protect and will be lauded, 

I’m sure by pedophiles and the like who will prey on the children of this entire nation. It will create a 

haven for criminals of the most despicable kind. This bill is in my opinion a despicable form of child 

abuse and I cannot believe that the Maryland legislature would even consider passing something so 

heinous… and on the taxpayer’s dime no less!  

Disgusting. 

Thaddeus T. Grekowicz 


